
 Dilworth News 
for the week of 

Nov. 22, 2021 
 
FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION – go to dilworth.slcschools.org. 
   
Tues., Nov. 23 . . .     Full day of school – out at 3:15 p.m. 
Wed., Nov. 24-Fri., Nov. 26 . . .    NO SCHOOL for Thanksgiving break 
 
Principal’s Message 
Dilworth Family,  
     We were so fortunate to be able to host a vaccination clinic last Friday, we just wanted to let you 
know that the Health Department gave over 200 vaccinations during the two hours they were here. 
     We hope that you are able to relax and find time this week to reflect on those things for which you 
are truly thankful. We are thankful to be able to associate and work with such great kids. It is fun to 
get to know them and their cute personalities. We are also thankful for the great support we get from 
our community.   
     Happy Thanksgiving from us all at Dilworth! We do appreciate all you do!   
Kind regards, 
Richard Squire, Principal 
Felicia Wood, Assistant Principal 
801-481-4806 
 
PTA NEWS 
    Please remember that having Dilworth set up as your Amazon Smile contribution is free and easy! You 
can set it up in the Amazon app or on the website. 
 
LIBRARY NEWS - Dragons Are Readers! 
Week of November 19th  

I am grateful and so happy to be with all 480+ students at Dilworth each week!  
I am thankful for parents who read with their children, who are interested in what their children are 

reading, and talk to their children about books.   
I’m thankful to parents who drop by the library and leave a kind word and a smile.   

I’m thankful to walk through the halls of Dilworth and see giggles and eyes light up as they wave, and 
say, “Hi, Mrs. Park.”  

I’m thankful to work with good people, talented teachers, and administrators, who truly care 
about our students and each other.  

I’m grateful to sense the satisfaction of each student as they present their chosen books for check-out. 
 I am grateful to have books in our library that meet the needs of our students as they walk into the 

different realms of their imaginations opening the pages of their chosen books. 
Happy Week of Gratitude!  

  

Did you know? Reading Books Makes You Live Longer! A study at Yale University followed 3635 participants for 12 years and 
concluded that “Book readers had a 23-month survival advantage and experienced a 20% reduction in risk of mortality over the 
12 years of follow-up compared to non-book readers.”  



Library on Instagram:  @ dilworth_library on Instagram!!!   

                            Happy Reading! from Mrs. Park in the Library 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


